
KOLORFUL MODERN GOOD MUSIC HOLIDAY BROADCASTERS INC. MERRILL BUILDING ALBUQUERQUE 

September 18, 1959 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive, NE 
Albuquerque, N. Mex. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you very much for your letter of September 
14. We appreciate your thoroughness in listening 
to our Station and are delighted that you are en- 
joying our programming. 

We began broadcasting on August 26, 1959. 

Once again, many thanks for your interest. 

Cors ially, 

on 
Vice President 

RJK/ma 
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